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This term’s school value is determination 
We hope that everyone has a well deserved rest during half term, ready 
for the run up to Christmas. We try very hard to keep everyone informed 
of dates and events through our newsletter, APP and website. Please do 
make sure that you check these regularly so that you are aware of what is 
going on in school. There are a few dates for 2025 already! After half term 
there may be a change in topic or theme for some subjects. New 
knowledge organisers and termly overviews will be available on our web-
site for you to see what will be taught. 
 
Relationships and Health Education (RHE) 
Please be aware that some teachers will be starting to deliver the Rela-
tionships and Health Education sessions in the next term. Information 
about the scheme of work and policy can be found on the school website.  
Please do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher if you have any ques-
tions or wish to withdraw your child from the lessons.   
 
Christmas art competition 
Our wonderful PTFA are running a Christmas Art competition 
and we would love as many of you as possible to take part. 
This would be a great activity to do at home during half-term. 
Further guidance is available on our previous newsletter 
(please see the online version on our website) and we are really looking 
forward to seeing your entries on November 4th!  
 
Congratulations to our certificate winners this week: 
Dojos:  Sierra, Riley, Ella, Skye, Elliana, Niamh & Millie 
Reading:   Effie, Demaris, Corey, Theo, Sienna, Layla & Dylan 
Achievement:  Anya, Sabrina, Clara, Clay, Reuben, Frankie, Angus, Vinnie, 
Bodhi, Noah, Maggie, Leyton, Milo, Chester, Toby, Joe & Ellyn  
Pro-Stars: Leyton, Gregory, Sophie, Florrie & Theo 
 
Well done to Sierra for her horse riding, Vinnie for his great rugby and to 
Maggie who came 5th in a recent baton twirling competition. Brilliant all 
of you and thank you for sharing! 

Term Dates 2024-2025 
 
Autumn term 2024 
Sept 2nd—20th December 
Half Term: 28th Oct—1st Nov  
 
Spring term 2025 
6th January—11th April 
Half Term: 17th—21st Feb 
 
Summer Term 2025 
28th April—21st July 
Half Term: May 26th—30th  
 
INSET days: 
September 2nd 
October 25th 
January 6th 
April 11th, 
July 21st 

For all children wishing to 
take part in our school's 

fundraising  100 Club  please 
contact the school office.  A 

weekly number will be 
drawn out with the winner 

receiving £5.  

Well done to  
Josephine 

 who is our win-
ner this week. 

We promote British Values and uphold our own school values of friendship, determination, 
 respect, tolerance, courage and self-belief. As a reminder our Safeguarding, Behaviour, Complaints and 

other policies are on the website should you wish to view them. 



PE Days—  
Reception Tuesday 
Year 3 and 4 Wednes-
days,  
Year 1 and 2 Thurs-
days,   
Year 5 and 6 Fridays.  
 

Upcoming dates 
11th November—Year 5 and 6 
trip to Skillzone 
 
18th November—UK parlia-
ment week  
 
27th November—Year 1 and 2 
Federation visit 
 
6th December—Year 1 and 2 
dress rehearsal  
 
9th December—Year 1 and 2 
Christmas performance at 5pm 
 
10th December—Reception 
performance 2pm 
 
11th December—Year 1 and 2 
Christmas performance 1.30pm 
 
12th December—Reception 
performance 9.30am 
 
18th December—Christmas 
dinner and panto visit. 
 
18th December—Severn Trent 
Visit to Y5 and 6 
 
19th December—Drama club 
performance 2.40pm 
 
20th December– last day be-
fore Christmas holidays 
 
January 6th—INSET day 
 
10th January—Angling sessions 
 
16th January—Key Stage 2 trip 
to Caerleon (Romans) 
 
29th January—Height/weight 
check for Reception & Year 6 
children 
 
5th February—Year 5 and 6 
federation afternoon 
 
26th February—Young Voices 
concert 

PTFA Film night 
We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported the 
PTFA with their fundraising film evening this week.  The children all 
sat in the hall to watch the film and eat their treats. We really do 
appreciate the parents who support events such as this, either by 
allowing their child to take part or by being one of the organisers/
supervisors.  


